
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 

ENERGY FACILITY SITING BOARD 

IN RE: INVENERGY THERMAL DEVELOPMENT LLC’S APPLICATION TO 

CONSTRUCT THE CLEAR RIVER ENERGY CENTER IN BURRILLVILLE, RHODE 

ISLAND – DOCKET NO. SB-2015-06   

AMENDED NOTICE OF HEARING (HEARING CANCELLED) 

The Energy Facility Siting Board has cancelled the Public Comment Hearing 

scheduled for Monday, October 3, 2016 at 6:00 PM in the Burrillville High School 

Auditorium, 425 East Avenue, Harrisville Rhode Island.  This cancelled hearing was in 

regard to Invenergy Thermal Development LLC’s (Invenergy) application to construct the 

Clear River Energy Center on Wallum Lake Road in Burrillville, RI.  The Board will 

reschedule and properly notice a Public Comment Hearing to take place in Burrillville, 

Rhode Island on a date after additional information is filed by Invenergy.  

Todd Anthony Bianco, Coordinator 

Energy Facility Siting Board 

September 28, 2016 


